
December 20, 2020 

McCordsville Public Works, 

I am interested in hooking to the sanitary sewer system.  I am on the border of the Town of 
McCordsville.  A sewer line would need to be ran down the street.  There are a number of us along the 
road that are using aging septic systems.  A sanitary sewer system would be a benefit to many as time 
goes on.  I understand that I would need to be annexed into the Town to have access to the sewer 
system.  Please let me know if this is a possibility. 

Thank You, 

Tony Keaton 

9093 N McCord Rd 
McCordsville IN 46055 
Parcel number  30-01-13-300-053.000-016 
 
317-431-0496 
 
Tkeaton495@hotmail.com 
 


